
                               

 

 

                                           
 

"The Lieutenant Governor, Bailiff, States and people of 

Jersey join together to send Your Majesty their most loyal 

congratulations on the occasion of becoming the longest 

serving British Monarch.  

 

We are proud of our historic connections with the Crown and 

remember with great fondness the many visits you, and 

members of the Royal Family, have made to this Bailiwick. 

Of recent particular significance in 2012, on the occasion of 

Your Majesty’s Diamond Jubilee, was the visit by Their 

Royal Highnesses The Prince of Wales and Duchess of 

Cornwall.  

 

Your Majesty has been ever constant in a fast changing 

world, providing a stable basis for the nation’s progress. For 

us in this island it has been a privilege to have lived in a 

second Elizabethan age. We express our most sincere 

admiration for Your Majesty’s continued dedication over 

more than 63 years in serving the people of the 

Commonwealth and, in pledging our most loyal and devoted 

affection, we pray that Your Majesty will continue to be 

blessed with good health and happiness in the future." 
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